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 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 4th February 

Nursery 93% 

Reception 95% 

Mrs Nightingale’s class 92% 
Mrs Underwood’s class 98% 

Mr Carr’s class 90% 
Mrs Bourne’s class 90% 

Mr McDonald’s class 87% 
Mrs Smith’s class 92% 

Mr Forster’s class 97% 

Weekly average 93% 

 

 
Dates for your Diary 

February  
14th February 2022 Valentines Disco (during the afternoon in school time) 

16th February 2022 Year 6 - Smart Walk Road Safety 

18th February 2022 “Wear red for CHUF”.  Any donations welcome, the heart foundation is very dear to  

 some of our families. 

21st February 2022 Half Term Holiday - Children return Monday 28th February 

3rd March 2022 World book Day  

17th March 2022 Parents Coffee afternoon 2:15pm 

22nd March 2022 Early Years Parents invited for lunch - More information to follow  

23rd March 2022 Year 1 Parents invited for lunch - More information to follow 

24th March 2022 Year 1 Parents invited for lunch - More information to follow 

  

  
 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Emily S 

Reception Gaby S 

Mrs Nightingale’s class Roya K 
Mrs Underwood’ class Frankie D 

Mr Carr’s class Jack O 
Mrs Bourne’s class Mila-Rose C 

Mr McDonald’s class Jana H 
Mrs Smith’s class Harry A 

Mr Forster’s class Great M 

Hi Arp Abbie T 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson: We will be having a little 

disco on Monday afternoon for Valentine’s day. Classes will 

go into the hall at different times and have a little dance. It 

will be a non-uniform day! After half term, we will begin to 

ease restrictions further and start to bring parents/carers 

onto school site and into school. More information to follow! 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

Tuesday 8th February 2022 was Safer Internet Day and it was celebrated with the theme ‘All fun and games’. Children 
learnt all about creating a safer internet, whether that is whilst gaming and creating content, or interacting with their 
friends and peers. As a result of this, we would like to share some information with you about PEGI Game Ratings. All 
games come with an age rating which confirms that the game is appropriate for players of a certain age and PEGI considers 
the age suitability of a game, not the level of difficulty. While most games are suitable for players of all ages, others are 
only suitable for older children and young teenagers. Furthermore, a specific portion of games on the market contain 
content that is only appropriate for an adult audience. Look at the back of your child's games for these ratings.  

To find out more about these game ratings please visit https://pegi.info/what-do-the-labels-mean 
 

https://pegi.info/what-do-the-labels-mean

